Ire

(Y'Y,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

£ ENGLOSURE s’ 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

29th September, 1939,

Dear Iir,

Reverting %o your letter of the 22nd March last
respecting the motorship "MALINI", I enclose herewith a
copy of a letter which has to=day been addressed to the
lanaging Agents of this vessel,

I am, Dear sir,

Yours faithfully,

Claerk to the
Classification Committee.

John Wormald, Esq.,
SINGAPORE,

(WhSB-002%
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